NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE
CITY COUNCIL OF THE
CITY OF FLATONIA, TEXAS

A possible quorum of the City of Flatonia City Council may attend a community event to
welcome City Manager Ray Miller. City business will not be conducted. A quorum of the
members of the City Council may be present, so this notice will be posted as a precaution. Below
are the dates of the meetings at which a quorum may be present.

The community event will be held at 5:30 p.m. at Flatonia Civic Center, located at 208 E. North
Main Street. Flatonia, Texas 78941.
I hereby certify that this notice was posted at the Flatonia City Hall on the 30" day of May 2025.

(L.

Jacqu€line Gt, City Secretary




